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Auburn Chamber Executive Director Resigns
(KLZA)-- Auburn Chamber of Commerce Executive Director Suzie Adams has submitted her letter
of resignation to the Chamber Board of Directors.

In a letter to Chamber members Adams noted she is leaving on good terms and is sad to be leaving.
She noted personal matters have made it the best choice for her and her family. She will be staying
in Auburn.

Adams has been the Auburn Chamber Executive for more than two years. She plans to work until a
replacement is hired and has offered to help train the new person.
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